MANCHESTER UNITED

The Manchester United Football Club plc, Trafford Training Centre, Birch Road off Isherwood Road, Carrington, Manchester M31 48H

Our ref: MJS/AH

24th April 2002

Dear Sir/Madam,

re: David Beckham

Thank you for your recent letter in relation to David Beckham. First, please accept my apologies for the delay in replying.

We have been overwhelmed with offers of help, which is very much appreciated by the Medical Staff and, of course, David himself,

We will keep your details on file and, should we need to get in touch, contact will be made with you.

Once again, may I take this opportunity to thank you for your interest.

Yours faithfully.

Dr. M.J. Stone, MRCP, Dip.SportsMed., Club Doctor.

